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Antea USA, Inc.

5910 Rice Creek Parkway, Suite 100
Shoreview, Minnesota 55126 USA
www.anteagroup.com

February 14, 2013

Ms. Dilan Roe

Alameda County

Health Care Services Agency

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Subject: Case Closure Public Notification Fact Sheet
76 Station No. 5748/6419
6401 Dublin Boulevard
Dublin, California
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000459

Dear Ms. Roe:

On October 4, 2012 Antea™Group received a letter from your agency stating that the case may proceed with the case
closure process. The timely completion of this work is crucial for Antea Group to meet contractual milestones and

timelines.

As of today, it has been more than sixty (60) days since the letter was received and a public notification fact sheet has
not been sent out. Therefore, in accordance with Title 23, Division 3, Chapter 16, Article 11, Section 2722 (e) of the
California Code of Regulations, this letter is being submitted to inform your agency of Antea Group’s intent to produce
and distribute a public notification fact sheet on your behalf.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact us at (800) 477-7411,

Sincerely,

ANTEA GROUP 2
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Dennis S. Dettloff
Project Manager

California Registered Professional Geologist No. 7480
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